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Rep. Paul Holvey, Chair 
House Business and Labor Committee 
Via email 

Dear Chair Holvey: 

The Workers’ Compensation Management-Labor Advisory Committee (MLAC) 
had the opportunity to hear HB 3471, relating to employment provisions in 
agreements relating to the settlement of workers’ compensation claims.  The 
original bill placed the requirements under ORS chapter 656 which is the 
purview of MLAC.  

We understand the bill proponents have requested amendments to move the 
provisions of the bill to the laws that already address other employment-
related settlement agreements. Since the bill would no longer be under ORS 
chapter 656, we believe this is outside our jurisdiction and will not be making 
a recommendation either way. 

Sincerely, 
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Management Co-chair   Labor Co-chair 
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